FEBRUARY 19, 2024
	The Newell City Council met in special session Monday, February 19, 2024 at 8:00am at City Hall with Mayor Wayne Westergaard presiding. Council members present Steve Smith, Bill Henrich, and Ana Johnson. Absent Dennis Zeigler and Pam Wilken. The Personnel Committee interviewed candidates for golf course superintendent and discussed those results with council. Smith moved to offer Chad Wilson the contract for $40,000 including Health Ins and IPERS, 2nd Henrich all ayes. Olsen called Wilson and he accepted the offer via phone. Open Forum began at 8:15am, Henrich informed council of a donation from Carroll Country Club for an automatic ball washer for driving range balls, which retails appx $4K. They also donated 2,700 range balls. The washer needs $200 worth of strips. Forum closed at 8:22. 
	Johnson moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:23am, 2nd by Henrich all ayes. 
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